The Davis Pooled Unit #1 was drilled and plugged

in 1953. The well has developed a gas leak to the surface

which is detectable in and around the dryhole marker.

Because of the possibility of fresh water contamination

from this gas the well needs to be reentered and replugged.
Exhibit 1 shows a sketch of the wellbore on page 1,

a location map and photograph on page 2, and a proposed

plugging program on page 3.



